FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Richton Park’s Holiday Wreath Raffle
Village of Richton Park

RICHTON PARK, IL, November 30, 2015 — This year, the Village of Richton Park is doing
something a bit different this Holiday season. In support of our Fire Department’s “Toy Drive”,
we will be raffling off four wreaths from last year’s Village holiday wreath contest. Located in
the Village Hall main lobby, the public can purchase a $5.00 raffle ticket to win one of the
wreaths, and all of the proceeds will be donated to the Village’s toy drive. Please take the time to
check out the competition, and purchase a ticket for your favorite wreath today. The drawing will
be held during the Monday, December 14th Board meeting. Winner need not be present. Buying
a raffle ticket will not only benefit children, but your lovely home as well!
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